
This email is in relation to the Pasadena's DA plan to extend their business into the public 
reserve. 
I would like to lodge my objection to this Application and I feel this very special area needs 
protection from overdevelopment and over-visitation.
I live on Scotland Island and this area is very loved by the locals who use it as a meeting place 
and social area. The Pasadena already has waterfront access and a large footprint at Church 
Point.
This development would mean more business for the Pasadena but it would affect the already 
overcrowded car park, especially at the weekends and create a very different atmosphere to 
the one the locals now enjoy.
Could you please note my objections and the significant heritage value this little park has.
I understand Council is intending to upgrade the Reserve and the community is very grateful 
for this but the proposed Application for an extension by the Pasadena into this Reserve 
should not be permitted and Council should be firm on this.

Kind regards
Margaret Holley
PO Box 400
Church Point

Sent: 10/03/2021 12:41:20 PM
Subject: Thomas Stephens Reserve


